
Subject: Re: Revised Annual Planning Report WTC BID
From: Rick Scott <rick.scott@lacity.org>
Date: 02/20/2013 02:41 PM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

I'll let you know.

There are several other APRs in front of it, I'm currently rush
reviewing 3 PBID draft MDP  & ERs and I have a final public hearing in
Council for one of my MBIDs next Tuesday and a ton of other stuff
(like the Best Practices seminar) too.

I did get your other items (the UPS boxed stuff and the emailed
newsletters which I like the look of), so I believe Westchester is
caught up for now.

On Wed, Feb 20, 2013 at 1:57 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:
Here it is Rick.  Does this work for you?

-- 
Rick Scott
Special Assessments Section
Administrative Services Division
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1121 direct
213.978.1099 main
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org
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